
1ST  DECEMBER 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
Please find enclosed the agenda and a copy of the minutes of the October meeting for the 
next General Meeting to be held on Thursday 15th December at 7:30 pm in the Meeting 
Room at Southfields Library. Traditional Christmas refreshments will be available 
 
I would like to let you know that that we recently sent an application to the Metropolitan 

Public Gardens Associations for 900 high quality bulbs completely free of charge, including 

delivery.  We are delighted to inform you that our application for free bulbs has been 

successful! We will therefore be carrying out our very first ‘Bulb Planting Community Day’ on 

the Monday, 19th December 2016.  The order of the day will be to plant various plant bulbs 

at various locations around the estate. Then sit back and enjoy the beautiful variation of 

flowers in Spring 2017.  

As we are planning to provide some tea and cakes for your hard work, we will need to know 

how many volunteers we should cater for, therefore please drop us a quick email letting us 

know how many are attending: office@wimbledonpark.org. If you would like to get involved 

in helping us, then please meet at the Fernwood playground at 11am on the 19th December 

2016 

 
We hope you can attend both the ‘General Meeting’ and the ‘Bulb Planting Community Day’.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Anne Bzowska 
Secretary, WPC Board 
 
Enclosures: 
 Agenda 
 Minutes of 06th October 2016 General Meeting  
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